
    

 

    
  

 

    

      
 

 
    

 
 

      
 

    
 

 
 

Agenda Page #68

Facebook Report September/ October 2019. 

On an average of 10 times per month new and existing residents contact me for information regarding 
obtaining Pool ID access Cards. This is filtered on this report. 

On September 16th a resident reported poison ivy at the dog park. Servello removed. 

On October 2nd a resident reported sprinklers staying on at the green neighborhood Park. 
CDD staff fixed. 

On October 8th a resident inquired on who to speak with for uneven sidewalks. CDD manager 
responded. 

On October 10th a resident reported the gates at Bark central dragging. CDD staff repaired. 

On October 11th 2 residents reported a broken sprinkler head on Five Oaks. The issue was located at 
Ashley Park. 

End of report. 
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